Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, April 12, 2018

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"What we learn becomes a part of who we are." - Anonymous

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm -

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm. 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm. 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm. 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207

- Basketball Club- Youth Center Gym New!
- Zumba Club Youth Center Dance Room
- Volleyball Club Youth Center Gym
- Health Club Library
- English Conversation Club Rm. 209 with Maestro Roger
- Beauty Salon Club

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) – "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

LE Option 3: College Math Placement Test Tutoring in Room 0 New!

EPHS welcomes Sonny Wang to EPHS to tutor seniors planning to take the community college placement test this spring, summer or fall. Thank you to Student Services for organizing this wonderful opportunity to support our college-bound seniors.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

SPECIAL RECOGNITION FOR STUDENTS PERFORMING 2017-2018 COMMUNITY SERVICE AT EPHS

Did you volunteer to help your community here at EPHS this year? We want to recognize and celebrate you! Students who volunteered from 1-9 hours are eligible for a certificate of appreciation. Students who volunteered 10 or more hours will receive a special Service Award medallion.

Volunteer hours can include (but are not limited to)

- Helping a teacher or staff member with a project
- Tutoring another student or helping them get comfortable in a new level/class
- Driving another student (not of your household) to school

Nomination and application forms are available in the front office. **DEADLINE: FRIDAY, APRIL 13.** Students will be given awards at a Q4 rally.

UPCOMING EVENTS

EPHS Parent Conference: 8:00am -1:00pm, Saturday, April 14, 2018 @EPHS

Save the date! All students interested in parenting issues (whether you are a parent or not) are invited to attend our annual EPHS Parent Conference. This year's theme is "La educacion impulsa el desarrollo fisico y mental de los jovenes perseverantes." Sign up in front office **TODAY!**

Great American Litter Pick Up - Saturday, April 21st 2018 (Earth Day) San Jose 2018

Clean up 8:30am - 11:30am. Rain or Shine. Celebration: 12:00pm - 1:00pm. For more information call (408) 975-7233.

Childcare Academy Open House - 11am-3pm, Saturday, April 21st

See Yumara Rivas or Arely Cruz in the Childcare Office for more information.

Annual Pilgrimage to Cesar E. Chavez National Monument - 6am-7pm, Monday, April 23

On behalf of Supervisor Dave Cortese, you are cordially invited to join us for our annual Pilgrimage to La Paz in Keen, California, to visit the Cesar E. Chavez National Monument, where late labor leader was laid to rest. This year marks 25th year of his passing. Along with Dolores Huerta, Cesar organized the United Farm Workers Union and improved the lives of thousands of men and women who toiled in the fields. Buses will leave at 6 a.m. from the VTA Transit Center at Eastridge Mall, 2200 Eastridge Loop in San Jose, and return to the same location around 7 p.m. To register and for more information please visit: https://www.sccgov.org/sites/d3/Pages/pilgrimage.aspx or call 408-299-5030.

International Culinary Center Open House - 5:30-7:30pm, Wed., April 25 @700 W. Hamilton Ave., Campbell

This is an interactive tour where students will be able to see the kitchens, meet instructors, enjoy chef demonstrations & tastings, and learn about ICC's Professional Culinary and Pastry Arts programs. Students can RSVP by calling 888-318-2433 or visit http://culinarycenter.com/HSopenhouse for more information.

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS

EPHS Students Observe a Fragrance Free Campus

Please refrain from wearing strong scents and fragrances (including tobacco/marijuana odor) to school. They contribute to poor indoor air quality that is unhealthy or unpleasant for many students and school staff. Let's maintain a safe and clean learning environment for all.

EPHS Students Always Have Their School Supplies

You can purchase basic school supplies (index cards, earphones, binder dividers, etc.) in the Dollar XO Student Store in the library. Most items are \$1. Please buy items for your EP school use.

ESHS Students Dress Appropriately:

The weather is warmer, but we are not at the beach! Please remember to wear appropriate clothing to school as befits your status as "professional" students. Also, be sure to leave any work tools such as folding knives in your vehicle.

ESHS Students Ensure A Healthy Campus

TB Test: If you have not submitted your TB test, Please do so IMMEDIATELY! Turn into Front Office!

ESHS Students Follow Rules for Fundraising and Posting Signs

Please do not post signs around campus or do personal fundraising without approval from the school administration.

EPHS Students Talk to the Principal About Student Concerns!

Maestro EKS, PM-CTC Academy Principal, is available to speak with students regarding any concerns. His office hours are 7:15-8PM, Mondays to Thursdays, and 7:00-7:30pm on Fridays. If you would like to meet with him, check in with Maria Bardales, Front Office Receptionist.